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Dr. Imbert,
 
Thank you for your response to my request for additional information concerning the change in name
from “Tomé & Ubiñas Radio Oncology Center” to “Tomé & Ubiñas Radio Oncology Center LLC.”  We
interpret your response to mean that you retain full ownership and control of the company.  Please
confirm our interpretation is correct.
 
Please contact me at (610) 337-5182 or robert.gallaghar@nrc.gov with any additional questions.
 
Regards,
 
Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC, Region I
2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office
(610) 337-5269 fax
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